Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: ruben loleke <rloleke6@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 12:01 PM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Re: Notice of Deficient Household Good Moving Application

Thank you! I spoke with a lady from the employment security department number you provided to me and I she
mentioned it to me to that she don't need to provide in writing anything because I stated to her that it will be
only me and my brother is my helper, but I am not going to pay him because he is just voluntarily helping me
out with my business and I won't be able to pay him. He is working for free with me just to help out growing
my business. So she told me she doesn't need to provide any letter in writing instead letting you know. Only if
I would pay my brother than I would just apply for employment security number.m, but in the mean time I she
don't have anything that have to do with it and she can't provide it because it's against the rules and regulations
she follows. And also my USDOT number is 3022923. And my two form of insurance certification will be
forwarded to you as well from my insurance agent. Thank you. Please call me if you have any questions or
concerns. 425-525-8429.

On Wed, Jun 28,2017 at 10:38 AM Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

June 28, 2017

Loleke, Glodi F.
d/b/a Double Strength Movers
PO Box 12324

Seattle, WA 98111

Re: Notice of Deficient Application

Docket # TV-170743

Dear Loleke, Glodi F.:

The following items need to be completed and/or corrected for prompt processing of your application for
operating authority. Please complete and return to our office by July 28, 2017. You may not operate until these
issues are resolved and you have received your approved permit.
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e  You stated your brother will be the only one working with you, so you do not require an Employment
Security registration number. As he is not an owner of the business, if you have not already, please clarify
with the employment security department that you do not need to be registered with them. If you can provide
something in writing from them, that would be very helpful. They can be reached at 360-902-9396 or visit
https://www.esd.wa.gov/ for information.

e Request a Uniform Motor Carrier Certificate of Insurance (Form E) and Cargo Insurance (Form H) from
your insurance company. The insurance must show your name EXACTLY as it is shown above, and, the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) must be shown as the certificate holder. Please
ask your insurance company to email the insurance to transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Who do I contact if I have questions?

You may call 360-664-1222 or e-mail us at transportation@utc.wa.gov. Our fax number is 360-586-1181.

Thank you,

Licensing Services

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission



